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Dear USEHA Members, 
  
We are pleased to announce that the Uniformed Services Environmental Health Association (USEHA) 
will again offer a scholarship for full conference registration to the 2019 National Environmental Health 
Association (NEHA) Annual Educational Conference (AEC), including the USEHA Educational 
Sessions and annual business meeting. This year's NEHA conference will be held in Nashville, 
Tennessee from 9-12 July 2019.  This is a great opportunity to attend the conference and acquire 
continuing education credits, network with fellow environmental health professionals, and learn about 
the latest innovations and research in environmental health practice.  In addition, this is a special year 
for USEHA as we are celebrating our 50th Anniversary at the conference. 
  
The scholarship includes: 

 Full conference registration paid directly to NEHA. 
 $500 stipend paid directly to the scholarship recipient to put towards lodging, meals, and other 

incidentals. 
 

Scholarship applicants must be a USEHA member in good standing with our organization.  Members of 
the USEHA Executive Council are NOT eligible. 
  
To apply for the scholarship, submit a statement of purpose (less than one page) indicating what you 
hope to gain from attending the NEHA conference. Include your name, rank, branch of service, and 
contact information. Submit your statement of purpose to MAJ Sean Beeman at 
sean.p.beeman.mil@mail.mil by April 19, 2019.  The USEHA Executive Council will review all 
applications and a scholarship recipient selected and notified by Monday, May 6, 2019. 
  
For more information on the 2019 NEHA AEC, visit https://neha.org/news-events/aec-annual-
educational-conference-0 
 
For more information on the USEHA and to review or renew your membership, visit 
http://www.useha.org/ or our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/USEHA/ 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Major Sean P. Beeman, MPH, REHS, CPH 
President 
Uniformed Services Environmental Health Association 
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